Our Reference:

MI-07-1801-13 / CRK  
7 September 2007
PRIVATE & PERSONAL
Ms Judith Tierney
jjls@bigpond.com
Dear Ms Tierney 
 

RE: CONCERNS
Thank you for your e-mails of 27 August 2007 in which you listed concerns raised previously with us in emails dated 2 and 9 July 2007 about the conduct of officers 
of the St Vincent de Paul Society.

We have carefully considered the information you gave us in your e-mails. 

As outlined in our email to you of 17 July 2007, the CMC is unable to assist you in this matter because the St Vincent de Paul Society is not a unit of public administration as defined by the Crime and Misconduct Act 2001.
Please refer to the information attached to that email for an outline of the CMC’s jurisdiction.
Because you remain aggrieved, you may wish to seek your own legal advice about the matter.
Yours sincerely
COMPLAINTS SERVICES

